July 31, 2006

Women In The Director’s Chair 

Workshop

To Whom it may concern:

  Taking this workshop would give me the opportunity to work with other women who are passionate about film. I just finished working on Corner Gas, a Canadian sitcom, as a Trainee(IATSE Permittee) in the Script Supervisor dept. I believe I am ready to go full time in this position but I am always looking for more chances to improve my skills. Continuity has predominately been done by women but we work with an almost totally male crew in the other departments. 

 Working with women can sometimes be a challenge. I am not sure why, but it seems to be more difficult to maintain good relationships. Your workshop would help me to address this issue before I face it on a crew. There isn’t time or patience to deal with conflicts while filming. 

 Obviously, I want to keep being challenged but the more and diverse the people I can work with, the better. I will learn different perspectives, attitudes and different ways of directing. 

 Saskatchewan is without any completely trained Script Supervisors at this time and I want to take the lead in this dept. Only one other person is partially trained at present. So, by next film season I want to be ready. This workshop would help me be successful working on the new films coming to Regina and surrounding areas.

 I am a Native American of the Choctaw nation and a visible minority. Attending workshops that help me compete in this industry on an equal basis is exciting. I want to bring to film the same level of expertise expected by the industry standards. I hope you will consider my abilities and credentials when choosing your applicants.

 There wasn’t a clear explanation of what this workshop offers or I missed it on the web. If I have misunderstood its purpose please excuse me and disregard my credentials. 

Respectfully,

Debbie Estay

